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Alexander Gunyon

From: Barbara Williams 
Sent: 19 May 2024 16:36
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands Farm Development

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I object strongly to this development being built on the above site.   
We have so much building going on already in the area and another 1400 houses will make matters worse such as: 
more traffic, already heavy, pollution Whitstable is always so busy, more sewage, which has occurred recently. More 
problems with health care, loss of our green spaces, there so many more reasons, we have hosepipe bans during the 
summer, what happens if the supply of water to all properties is in such a demand? Is there a plan for a reservoir in 
this area for the extra water that will be needed? 
 
 
Mrs Barbara Williams  
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